April 29, 2002

SUBJECT:
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO PROVIDE EXPERT PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANT SERVICES RELATED TO THE INITIAL PHASE OF A COMPREHENSIVE URBAN PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION STUDY OF THE DOWNTOWN MANHATTAN AREA WITH SPECIAL EMPHASIS ON DEVELOPMENT OF THE WORLD TRADE CENTER SITE AND ADJACENT AREAS

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey, hereinafter referred to as the "Authority," hereby amends the subject Request For Proposals, dated April 24, 2002, as follows:

On Page 3 of the Request for Proposals, in the paragraph beginning “Address proposal to”, replace the words , “six copies” with the words “twelve copies”.

Should you have any questions, please call the Senior Consultant Programs Specialist, Ms. Laurie Spencer, at (201) 963-7388.

Sincerely yours,

Tim Volonakis

Manager, Consultant Programs

Procurement Department
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